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City Council Member Steve Hwangbo Resigns 

LA PALMA, Calif. – La Palma City Council Member Steve Hwangbo 
resigned from his position on November 30, 2017, citing personal 
reasons. 
 
Council Member Hwangbo has been an active member of the 
community for many years.  He served in Neighborhood Watch and 
volunteered endless hours at Oxford Academy.  He also was a 
member of the Community Activities and Beautification Committee 
(CAB) in 2006. He has been a City Council member for the past seven 
years and served as Mayor in 2012-2013.  
 
Mayor Michele Steggell stated, “As a member of the La Palma City 
Council, Steve Hwangbo assisted in bringing businesses such as 
Super 1 Mart and CJ Foods.  We appreciate his service to the 
community and wish him well in the future”. 
 

About the City of La Palma 

Ranked by Money Magazine in 2015, 2013, 2011, and 2007 as one of America’s Best Places to Live, the 
City of La Palma is a 1.9 square mile general law city in northwest Orange County, consisting of 15,568 
residents and approximately 300 commercial and industrial businesses. The City was incorporated in 
1955 under the name of Dairyland and has 55 full-time and 35 part-time employees. 
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